
Dr.Lilly Rose. A, Associate Professor from the Department of Architecture attended the 11th
International Conference on Urban Climate (ICUC11), organized by the International
Association for Urban Climate (IAUC) and the American Meteorological Society (AMS), held
at the University of New South Wales, Sydney, Australia from 28th August to 1st September
2023 through CPDA Funds.

She presented two papers titled “Towards Achieving Climate Resilience in Medium Sized
Cities: Application of Local Climate Zone (LCZ) Framework” and “Assessment of the thermal
performance of a school building in temperate climate using passive retrofit strategies”.

She was also granted the “World Meteorological Organization Travel Grant for Mid-Career
Researcher” at the ICUC11 conference.

Through the networking at the ICUC11 conference, an international collaborative workshop
on “Climate & Urban Built Environment (CUBE) Research” has been proposed in
collaboration with the “Centre for Built Environment Asset Management (BEAM)” Glasgow
Caledonian University, Scotland.


